
 

 

  
 

 

 

VISIT TO ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR DR. SELMAN DURSUN  

We had the honor of visiting Associate Professor Dr. Selman Dursun, recently 

appointed as the Director of the Criminal Law and Criminology Research and 

Application Center at the University of Istanbul on 08.05.2024.  

During our visit to his office, we 

congratulated him on his well-deserved 

new position.  

 

We had the opportunity to learn about our 

professor's valuable insights on current 

developments in criminal law and the 

criminal provisions proposed to be 

enacted in the 9th Judicial Package. 


